

Permission Letter

Dear Parents

We have developed a school website to provide information to the community about our school and School of the Air in general. On the site we have information about the school and children's work and links to associations such as the P& C Facebook page. From time to time teachers may want to display student work and some photos of activities at the school. Our intention is to only use the child's **first name** when displaying work or photographs.

The address of the school website is: www.kalsota.wa.edu.au

As well as the school website, the P&C has a social media presence with a Facebook page, which includes, at times, the things our students are doing.

Please read the following points and indicate if you are willing for them to be on the website:
☐ I do allow my child's photo to be on the website.
☐ I do allow my child's name to be on the website.
☐ I do allow my child's image to be used on social media.
Children's Name/s:
Parents Signature: Date:
Thank you for your parmission

Thank you for your permission.

If you have any other concerns or suggestions for the website please do not hesitate to contact Eloise or myself.

Once again, thanks.

Adrian Parsons

Please fill in and return this form either at Home Tutor Seminar or with the Seminar Medical and Permission forms.